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Dear Michael,

We have become aware of a scam email circulating that invites members to enter a giveaway for an all-
inclusive vacation.

ITIS ASCAM!

The email address this is sent from is a strange set of numbers and letters. CSEA only sends email
from get.active@cseainc.org.

It is likely designed to trick you into giving away personal information about yourself on the website that
is linked. If you receive this email please do NOT click on any links or reply in any way. The safest course
of action is to report this to your IT department and/or delete the email. A screenshot of what this scam
email looks like is included below for reference.
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Are you ready for the vacation of a lifetime? The CSEA union is thrilled to announce an exclusive
giveaway for our valued members. This summer, we are offering a chance to win a FREE all-
inclusive vacation package to a dream destination of your choice!

Imagine yourself lounging on pristine beaches, exploring vibrant cultures, and enjoying world-class
amenities without spending a dime. Here's what the lucky winner will receive:

; Round-trip airfare for two to your dream destination.
[ 5-star accommodations in a luxurious resort.
'@ All meals and beverages included — indulge in gourmet dining and refreshing drinks.

<= Free excursions and activities — from snorkeling adventures to guided city tours.

i@; Spa treatments — unwind and rejuvenate with complimentary spa services.

Entering the contest is simple! Just click on the link below and complete a quick survey to secure
your entry:

o~ Click Here to Enter the Giveaway

Hurry, the contest ends on 8/16/2024! Don’t miss out on this incredible opportunity to experience
the vacation you’ve always dreamed of. Our winners will be announced on 8/20/2024, so keep an
eye on your inbox!

Thank you for being a valued member of the CSEA union. We appreciate your hard work and
dedication, and we are excited to offer you this chance to unwind and enjoy a well-deserved
break.

Good luck!

In Solidarity,
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